
Southfest is on this Saturday
Southfest’ is bringing you a new community event that will
have a focus of highlighting the vast amount of opportunities
there are in the South of Edinburgh.

Everybody in the local community is invited to Liberton High
School on 22 September 2018 from 11am – 4pm, to sample and
find out about some of these opportunities.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/09/southfest-is-on-this-saturday/


In attendance on the day will be local sports clubs, community
initiatives,  local  businesses,  parent  council  and  school



departments.
Throughout the day, there will be plenty to see and do, from
free  sports  sessions,  dance  performances,  a  market  place,
music acts, raffle draw, a café and much much more!


